certified. I will be working with the catechists and Sister Kevin to set up Level 2 classes through out the fall, winter & spring to get them all up to speed.

I am in the process of reviewing a new First penance and First Holy Communion Program. I have also put into place a program to kick off the new year. It is called Kerygma 4 kids. It is to bring the children to God on their level. By the end of the program they will commit in saying YES to God!

The Catechist meeting I had set for Monday August 19th at 6:00pm, has been changed to this Tuesday evening the 13th at 6:00pm prior to the catechist training session that evening.

.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Herschel, CRE